
 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 
22 April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to let you know that I will be undergoing hip replacement surgery on Tuesday 29th 

April. Following the surgery, I will need to take some time away from school to rest and recover, and 

I expect to be away for approximately 6 to 8 weeks.  

 

During this period, Mrs Jo Jones will be deputising in my absence. If you have any queries or 

concerns during this time, please do not hesitate to contact her in the first instance. I have every 

confidence in Mrs Jones and the wider staff team to ensure everything continues to run smoothly 

whilst I am incapacitated.  

 

Although I won’t be physically in school, I will be keeping in close contact with Mrs Jones, the staff, 

and the children over the coming weeks. I’m very much looking forward to returning as soon as I am 

able.  

 

Please be assured that during my absence, all the scheduled school events and trips will proceed as 

planned. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

Jane Barnes  

 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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